MADISON COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 5 SAFETY COMMITTEE MEETING CB MURRAY BUILDING Tuesday, May 11, 2021

The safety committee meeting was called to order at 6:10 p.m. by Micheal Wetherbee.

Committee members present were: Micheal Wetherbee, Rod Stout, Therese Sutton (Zoom), Emily McParland, Lois Tate and Rahn Abbott were present. William T. C. Wood, William Fabel, and Kord Anderson were absent.

Visitors: Laurie Bartoletti (Zoom)

Public Comment: None

School Safety:

- 1. Summer Projects: Mr. Wetherbee's priority for summer will be replacing the front steps of the high school.
- 2. Playground Inspection: Mr. Stout will be installing more pea gravel on the elementary playground.
- 3. Threat Assessment: Mr. Wetherbee provided the enclosed forms; discussion included, but was not limited to, the following: the procedure for evaluating threats, how it would apply to actual instances of threats, how it would affect discipline, it would be tool for reporting and resolving threats, working with MTSBA to develop policy language; Mr. Wetherbee asked the committee to compare the two forms and give him input so he can present a plan to the board in June.

ADJOURNMENT

At 6:47 p.m., the meeting was adjourned.

The minutes of this meeting were recorded and transcribed by Rebecca E. Larsen, District Clerk.